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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Being part of Goldstone Federation gives us the exciting opportunity to join with Hinstock Primary School for a 
Y6 and Y5 residential visit to Arthog Activity Centre, near Barmouth.  This trip will take place in the next 
academic year from Monday 14th March to Friday 18th March 2022.  The children will have the opportunity to 
really enjoy outdoor activities in a friendly group supported by staff they know and friends, old and new. A 
meeting for parents will be arranged nearer the time of our visit.  Children can ask most of their teachers about 
Arthog and look it up on the website https://www.telford.gov.uk/aoec/site/index.php to find out all the 
amazing things they will get up to. 
 
As it is for a week the actual cost of the visit is £305.50 including accommodation, transport, meals and all 
activities.  However, as sporting and adventure activities have been severely restricted in the last year or so, we 
have decided to subsidise the cost using surplus Sports Grant money, which these children have missed out on 
over COVID times.  Therefore, the cost of the visit is £170.  An initial deposit of £50 must be paid by Monday 
13th September 2021 and the balance needs to be paid in full by 14th February 2022. The proposed instalment 
schedule is as follows: 
 
£50 to be paid by Monday 13th September 2021 
An additional £30 to be paid by Monday 11th October 2021 (giving total deposit to date of £80) 
An additional £30 to be paid by Monday 15th November 2021 (giving total deposit to date of £110) 
An additional £30 to be paid by Monday 13th December 2021 (giving total deposit to date of £140) 
A final payment of £30 to be paid by Monday 14th February 2022 (giving balance paid in full of £170)  
 
Parents of pupil premium pupils please contact the school office regarding the available financial support for 
this trip. We request that slips for this trip are returned to school by Monday 14th June 2021 so we can finalise 
our numbers with Arthog. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

REWilliams 

Mrs Rachael Williams        (Executive Headteacher) 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Goldstone Federation Y6 and Y5 Residential Visit To Arthog, 14th to 18th March 2022  
 
Name of child……………………………………………………………………… would like to attend the residential visit to Arthog. 

My child is in receipt of pupil premium and I wish to access the financial support. □ 

 
Signed ……………………………..…………………   PRINT ….…………………………….  Date ……………………………………………. 
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